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Hello everyone, 

We did it! We survived: 

X4 Breakfast with Santa sessions 

X1 Christmas disco 

X4 Christmas performances 

X2 Christmas dinner and jumper days 

And a panto!  

Thank you for supporting us and making December so special for our 

children. We raised over £1300!  

School uniform 

We have noticed quite a few children not wearing full school uniform 

throughout this month. Please can I ask that children return to school in 

January with full uniform, black school shoes and also wear the correct 

PE kit on the appropriate days? School have pre-loved uniform and 

some brand new school shoes available.  

Good bye and good luck! 

I would like to wish Miss Gibbons a fond farewell and good luck with 

her next chapter. She has made the difficult decision to leave teaching – 

I would like to thank her for hard work in Reception. Miss Roberts (not 

Miss Roberts HLTA!) will be teaching RG for the rest of the school year. 

She has been in school for the last four months and has been able to 

start building relationships with the children. 

Spreading Christmas cheer 

https://www.liverpoolecho.co.uk/news/liverpool-

news/heartwarming-response-after-special-postbox-30623394 

Have a great Christmas and we will see you on Monday January 6th - 

2025! 

J L Clovis  

Headteacher  

 

 

  

 

 

Attendance for this half term 

  Year 3 96% 

Reception 93% Year 4 95% 

Year 1 92% Year 5 96% 

Year 2 94% Year 6 95% 

  Average 94% 

The school attendance target is 97%.  
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